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Oregon has experienced increased voter turnout by utilizing vote by mail, and all 

indications are that fraud is not an issue. Why eliminate a system that is working well 

and provides a means for all people to vote easily. I especially would be concerned 

about voter turnout in some of Oregon's rural counties where weather may cause 

dangerous conditions for traveling to polling places. Please keep Oregon's vote by 

mail as everyone has the right to vote! 


